
  
  

  

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 19 March 2020  
  

  

  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Steve House – Deputy Commissioner  

 

Supported by:   

Paul Wylie – Director of Strategy, MOPAC 

 

 

1. Coronavirus/Covid-19 Update 

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on the implications of the pandemic on 

the Met’s workforce, operations and support to the other emergency services.  

 

 

2. Operational Update   

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.  

   

 

_______________________________  

 

 


